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Names.

Goolam Hoossein bin-
Mahomed Hoossein,
and Dadoo Meeya
bin Mahomed Hoos-
sein

Perozshaw Jamsetjee
Cnrra walla

Callidass Nursey

.

Sittaram Juggonnath

Bhaidass Goverdhundass

Samiel Salomjee

Nanabhoy Bomanjee
Dulall

Tribhowandass Wagjee

-

Manocklall Tribhowon-
dass

John Joseph de Mello
.

Manockjee Hormusjee
Antia

Enoos Meeya bin Maho-
med

Cassum Fuckir Maho-
med

Pestonjee Framjee Bha-
roocha

Goolabchund Nursey-
dass

George Mathew ...

Luis Francis Viegas ...

Hasson Noor Mahomed

Luckmidass LaJjee

Hora Sullamonjee Eb-
ramjee

.

Profession or
Occupation.

The first-named In-
solvent is a Servant
in the employ of
Harroon Lutiff, and
the second a Na-
tive Doctor

. Formerly a Broker,
now unemployed

Who lately traded in
partnership with
Tokursey Pursho-
tum, under the
name of Tokursey
Callidass, now un-
employed

An English Writer,
now unemployed

Lately a Manager of
the Victoria Thea-
tre, now unem-
ployed

An Engraver

Formerly a Broker,
now unemployed

Formerly a Cotton
Broker and Specu-
lator, at present
unemployed

A Broker in Deco-
rated Cloth

A Clerk in the
Oriental Bank

Formerly a Re-
ceiver in the Bom-
bay Municipality*
and now a Worker
in Canes

A Boatman

A Hawker in Piece
Goods

Formerly a Timber
Merchant, now a
House-broker

Formerly a Hundi
Speculator, now a
Mehta in the em-
ploy of Messrs.
Knoop and Co.

A Contractor

Formerly an Eng-
lish Writer, now
unemployed

A Butcher

A Piece Goods Mer-
chant

A Loading Inspec-
tor in the B. B.
and C. I. Railway
Company

Denomination.

Mahomedan ...

Parsee ...

Hindoo ...

Ditto

Ditto ...

Mahomedan

Parsee

Hindoo ....

Ditto ,..

Portuguese ...

Parsee ...

-Mahomedan ...
-

Ditto

Parsee =• ...

Hindoo

Christian ...

Portuguese ...

Mahomedan ...

Hindoo ...

Mahomedau

•

Place of Residence in
Bombay.

At New Nagpada, with-
out the Fort

At Motta Molla, with-
out the Fort

Lately at Battiwalla's
Molla, without the
Fort (at present in
the Bombay Gaol)

At Colebhat-lane, with-
out the Fort

At 3rd Bhoywada,
without the Fort

Lately at Oomercarry,
without the Fort (at
present in the Bom-
bay Gaol)

At Grant-road, with-
out the Fort

At Hanuman" Gully,
without the Fort

Lately at Vithulwady,
without the Fort (at
present in the Bom-
bay Gaol)

At Girgaum, without
the Fort .

At Hanuman Gully,
within the Fort

At Cazee Molla, with-
out the Fort

At Bhownuggri Molla,
without the Fort

At Nizampura - street,
• without the Fort

••'

Lately a Wittulwady,
without the Fort (at
present in the Bom-
bay Gaol) .

At New Sonapore-lane,
without the Fort

Lately at Cavel-street,
without the Fort (at
present in the Bom-
bay Gaol)

At.Dessai Molla, with-
out the Fort

At Wittulwady, with-
out the Fort

At Bhendy Bazaar,
without the Fort

-

Dates of
Petitions filed.

• 1875.
23rd Sept.

25th Sept.

Ditto

27th Sept.

Ditto

Ditto

28th Sept.

Ditto

29th Sept.

Ditto

30th Sept.

Ditto

" Ditto

2nd October

Ditto

Ditto ,

Ditto

4th October

5th October

Ditto


